DLG City Clerk

From: Sonja Marx

Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 12:33 PM

To: DLG City Clerk
Cc: lee ann andrew

Subject: Re: LAB Seats Resolution

Looks good to me....thank you!

Sonja

Get Outlook for Android

From: DLG City Clerk <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 11:36:03 AM

To: Sonja Marx < librarian@dillinghamak.us>
Cc: lee ann andrew < landrew0313@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: LAB Seats Resolution

Hi Sonja,

I have revised the resolution a bit, instead of amending we would just make a new resolution with the changes. I have included the revised one, if you could take a look and give me your thoughts.

Thank you,

P.S. I have also attached the documents that Lee Ann Andrew requested.

Greta Hayden-Pless

Acting City Clerk
Administrative Services Assistant
City of Dillingham
PO Box 889
Dillingham, AK 99576
(907) 842-5212

From: Sonja Marx < librarian@dillinghamak.us>

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 2:54 PM

To: DLG City Clerk <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

Subject: Re: LAB Seats Resolution

Thanks, Greta.

I think we should say the full title Dillingham City School District instead of just Dillingham School since that was their title in the original consortium library agreement. There could be other Dillingham schools like Southwest Region Schools in Dillingham and the Seventh Day School in Dillingham.

I find it interesting that we have had a LAB since 2000 or earlier, I believe. When I started in 2009 we had a LAB. This makes it sound like it was just established in 2013. The consortium library agreement started in 2006, putting in place the 7 members. I believe before that, it was a 5 member board.

I'm going to forward this to our LAB president and see what she thinks, also. Thanks for all your work on this.

Sonja

Get Outlook for Android

From: DLG City Clerk < cityclerk@dillinghamak.us >

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2023 10:54:58 AM **To:** Sonja Marx < librarian@dillinghamak.us>

Subject: LAB Seats Resolution

Hi Sonja,

I have attached a draft resolution I am working on to present to the Code Review Committee May 11th to update the Library Advisory Board seats. Would you please look it over and let me know your thoughts? It would be an amendment to the current resolution for the LAB.

Thank you,

Greta Hayden-Pless

Acting City Clerk
Administrative Services Assistant
City of Dillingham
PO Box 889
Dillingham, AK 99576
(907) 842-5212